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05.09.2019 

 

Dear Parent 

 
BEWERLEY PARK – Meeting 

 

 

There will be a meeting for Parents of children going on the visit to Bewerley Park at 3.30 p.m. 
or at 5.30 p.m on Wednesday 11th September in the 6T.  
 
I hope you will be able to attend with your son/daughter, as this is a good opportunity to pass 
on necessary information.  
 
At the meeting we will outline the activities the children can expect at Bewerley Park and how 
the domestic arrangements work. 
 
A medical form from Bewerley Park has already been sent out. This should be completed and 
returned to school as soon as possible. Many thanks if you have already returned it. 
 
A kit list for the visit will be available. 
  
The cost of the visit is £290.00. The final payment is due by 6th September; with the final 
deadline being 4th October. Cheques should be made payable to Thirsk Community Primary 
School.  
 
For pupils to attend this visit – full payment must be made to school by 4th October 
2019; non-payment will result in your child losing their place along with an 
administration charge from Bewerley Park of £290.00. 
 
 If you have any questions or worries about this visit please contact us at the School Office.  
 
I look forward to seeing you at the meeting on Wednesday 11th September 2019 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

Mrs Turner  
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